
 
 

 

 
9th March 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

   

Due to the adverse weather conditions, I have taken the decision to change tonight’s 

Year 10 Parents’ Evening to an online event rather than taking place in school. This 

will allow you to still discuss your child’s progress with their teachers without the need 

to come to school given the current weather warning level in the area.  

The appointments will take place on www.westleigh.schoolcloud.co.uk and an email 

reminder will be sent to your inbox before the start of the evening.  

Please be aware that should the weather deteriorate further, then I may need to 

make the decision to cancel the evening to allow staff to travel home safely. This 

decision will be made and communicated to students and parents by the end of the 

school day. 

Many thanks for your understanding. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Paul Lamoury  
Headteacher 
 

http://www.thewestleighschool.co.uk/
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